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June 15, 2021 
 
Mr. Pat Mandrell      Via Email: pemandrell@gmail.com 
1121 Blue Heron Drive 
Westerville, Ohio 43082 
 
RE: Water Availability – Maxtown Road Retail 
 
Dear Mr. Mandrell: 
 
Please know that Del-Co Water can provide water service to the site described below upon plan 
approval and payment of the required fees: 
 
Proposed Land Use: Retail Screen Print/Embroidery Shop 
Location: North side of Maxtown Road, ±250 feet west of Hilmar Drive 
Land Size: ±0.862 acres 
 
This site can be served from an existing 3-inch waterline located on Maxtown Road. 
 
Please be aware that due to system restraints, fire flow is not available to this site. 
 
This letter of water availability is valid for a period of one year from the date of this letter. Del-
Co makes no guarantee of water availability beyond this period. Contact our Engineering 
Department if you have any questions on the plan review process, or our Customer Service 
Department for information on tap fees.  
 
Sincerely,  
DEL-CO WATER COMPANY, INC. 
 

 
 
 
Shane F. Clark, P.E. 
Deputy General Manager 
 


